
Please vote NO on HB1532. 

Those people who favor this bill can speak with their local leaders and have a vote in their own 

communities. This local choice would allow urban communities to get what they want without affecting 

rural communities. If this bill passes, communities without private schools would be sending their tax 

dollars elsewhere instead of helping their community. That sounds like another step toward making 

small communities smaller and a way to close more schools. Our state will be stronger and better if we 

can keep our small schools and communities running! 

Thank you for reading, 

Richard Schmit 

702 Elm St 

Lisbon, ND 58054 


